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Hi Lynley
 
The Longview Environmental Trust (Submitter No. 74) submitted on the QLDC Landscape Schedules Plan Change.
The Longview Environmental Trust supports the re-inclusion of paragraph 33 (now paragraph 36) into the Mount
Alpha Landscape Schedule.
 
Please pass this submission point onto the Commission.  
 
Regards,
 
 

 
 
 

From: DP Hearings <DP.Hearings@qldc.govt.nz> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 2:48 PM
Subject: QLDC Landscape Variation Hearing Minute - Councils Clean Reply Version of Schedules and other matters
 
Good Afternoon Everyone.
 
The panel has issued a minute regarding Councils Clean Reply Version of Schedules and other matters. 
 
This can be viewed on our website: https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-council/district-plan/proposed-district-
plan/hearings/landscape-schedules/ located under “Minutes and Memoranda”.
 
Warm Regards
 
 
Lynley Scott | P&D Technical Officer | Planning & Development
Kaiwhakatauira Whakanikoniko Matua 
Queenstown Lakes District Council
DD: +64 3 443 0121 | P: +64 3 441 0499 
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